NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON
PROPOSED JOHNSON COUNTY
BUDGET 2014-2015

On Monday, September 22, 2014 at 9 am at the Johnson
County Courthouse, #2 Main St., Rm. 201, Cleburne, Texas
76033, the Johnson County Commissioners Court will
conduct a public hearing for the purpose of receiving public
comment on the following issue;

“Proposed County Budget 2014-2015”

This budget will raise more total property taxes than last
year’s budget by $3,051,095 or 7.63%, and of that amount
$642,224.20 is tax revenue to be raised from new property
added to the tax roll this year.

After said public hearing, The Commissioners Court will
consider the adoption of the Proposed County budget for
2014-2015.




